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Docket No. 30-14644 License No. 18-01760-04,

SEP 2 3 1982

Pineland Center
ATTN: George A. Zitnay

Superintendent
Box C
Pownal, Maine 04069

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 30-14644/82-01

This refers to your letter dated August 5,1982, in response to our letter
dated July 23, 1982.

Thank you' for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection
of your licensed program.

If you wish to use iodine-125 under the General License in 10 CFR 31.11,
and if you have not already done so, please complete the enclosed NRC form
483 and submit it in accordance with the instructions on the form. When
you receive the numbered copy of Form 483, you may write to Dr. John Glenn,
Chief, Materials Program Section No. 2, at this office to request that the
authorization for iodine-125 be deleted from License No. 18-01760-04.
Please note that the General License limits possession of todine-125 to 200
microcuries at any one time, and exempt you from the requirements of 10 CFR
Part 20, including the waste disporal requirements in section 20.301.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. punnenen

') Thomas T. Martin, Director,

Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs

Enclosure: NRC Form 483
10 CFR Part 31

cc w/ enc 1:
Robert B. Tanguay, Ph.D., Director of Laboratories
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
State of Maine
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